
City Council 

March 2, 2020 
 

A Work Session of the Mayor and City Council of the City of Waxahachie, Texas was held in the 

Council Conference Room, City Hall, 401 S. Rogers, Waxahachie, Texas on Monday, March 2, 

2020 at 6:00 p.m. 
 

  Councilmembers Present: David Hill, Mayor  

      Mary Lou Shipley, Mayor Pro Tem 

      Chuck Beatty, Councilmember 

      Kevin Strength, Councilmember 

      Melissa Olson, Councilmember 

 

  Others Present:  Michael Scott, City Manager 

Albert Lawrence, Assistant City Manager 

Tommy Ludwig, Assistant City Manager 

Robert Brown, City Attorney 

Lori Cartwright, City Secretary 

 

1. Call to Order 

 

Mayor David Hill called the meeting to order. 

 

2. Hear presentation of City Hall Annex concept from Architexas 

 

City Manager Michael Scott stated on February 13, 2020 the Heritage Preservation Commission 

(HPC) was presented the concept and warmly received it.   

 

Mr. Craig Melde and Ms. Alexis McKinney with Architexas presented the plans for the new City 

Hall Annex and complex located on South Rogers Street.  Mr. Melde stated they are following the 

HPC Downtown guidelines.  He presented a rendering of the annex depicting the character of the 

surrounding area noting it fits with the scale and character of downtown.   

 

Mr. Scott stated, after formal approval from HPC, staff would bring the item back to City Council 

for consideration.  

 

3. Adjourn 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:38 p.m.  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

  

Lori Cartwright 

City Secretary 


